
 

 
 

  
 
 

 

The Fifth Innings

Our Fifth Innings Pinot Noir is hand crafted from 
only the very best whole clusters of our Rapura 
vineyard, this age-worthy wine displays intense 
fruit flavours, layers of elegant complexity and 
deep concerntration. this seductiveyet complex 
aromas of red cherry, plum, cassis give way to a 
palate of savoury flavours and subtle oak spice 
with an underlying touch of dried herb. Soft and 
silky with moderate tannins the palate is lush and 
mouthfilling with great concerntration and length.
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"Soft and silky with moderate tannins the palate is 
lush and mouthfilling with great concentration and 
length." 93 / 100

Finished with raising his bat, Misty Cove vintner 
Andrew Bailey now raises his glass to celebrate his 
cellar’s 2014 Limited Edition vintage of The Fifth 
Innings, his encore and salute to the timeless 
traditions of Marlborough Pinot Noir and the after 
match. Elegant complexity and deep concentration 
not only embody the intense inner psyche of the 
seasoned cricketer but also this delivery from Misty 
Cove’s Rapaura vineyard.


